
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: State Senator Tom Tiffany          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Phone: (608) 266-2509                        January 23, 2018 

 

Senator Tom Tiffany Votes No on Appointments of Brian Bell and Michael Haas 

 

MADISON, Wis. - State Senator Tom Tiffany (R-Hazelhurst) released the following statement 

after the adjournment of the Wisconsin State Senate Floor Session today: 

 

“Today, I voted against the confirmation of Brian Bell and Michael Haas as the Administrators 

of the Ethics and Elections Commissions. The John Doe investigation is a black mark on the 

history of clean government in Wisconsin. It is important to move beyond the failed Government 

Accountability Board (GAB). Mr. Bell and Mr. Haas both served in leadership positions at the 

GAB and do not have the confidence of many of our members, including me. 

 

“Now, I am calling for David Buerger and Nathan Judnic to step aside. They carry the black 

mark from the John Doe Investigations. It is time for a fresh start at the Ethics and Elections 

Commissions.” 
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